
 

     

    

 
   

 

  

 

             

                 

                 

            

      

 

                

            

 

 

              

              

                

               

           

 

             

               

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

   

   

   

   

   

 
 

SCHOOL DISTRICT OF JOHNSON CREEK POLICY: 188 

BOARD OF EDUCATION POLICY 

Facilities Planning 

The Johnson Creek School Board is responsible for the regular operation and orderly 

development of its physical plan. For this reason, the Board will concern itself with both short-

and long-range planning as it relates to the properties of the Johnson Creek Public Schools. The 

superintendent and his administrative staff will periodically submit for Board consideration plans 

for facilities improvement, additions, and construction. 

This program will be subject to systematic study, revision, and extension from time to time and 

the respective construction projects will be acted upon individually when proposed for 

implementation. 

The Board's building program will be designed to provide adequate facilities to conduct full-time 

elementary and secondary education programs for all pupils located in the Johnson Creek School 

District. The building program will be based upon specific Board policies which have been and 

will continue to be modified to conform to changes in the curriculum, availability of construction 

funds, expansion of territory to be served, and changes in enrollments. 

The Board also believes that, whenever possible, parents and other community representatives, as 

well as principals, teachers, and central office staff members, should be involved in the planning 

process. 
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